John Timbers, Milton heads poultry assoc.

John D. Timbers of Milton ton branch of the U.C.O. also was elected president of the Georgetown and Halton Poultry Association at their annual meeting Wednesday evening. The meeting held in the committee rooms of the Mil-

Circles' director is guest speaker

Members of the Baptist Mission Circle gathered for their January meeting in the basement of the church Monday of last week. President Jessie Coles opened with a centennial New Year thought and

prayer. During the business session the secretary Eileen Lott read a thank you note from Eastwood Centre, Hamilton, for Christmas gifts sent from the Circle, and also a letter from Marion Rudd in India. In her letter Mrs. Rudd thanked the Circle for their food parcel arrived just before Christmas, especially the candies for the hildren. She told of driving in a jeep to a new house built by a Christian where she was to cut the ribbon in a dedication ceremony.

Mission Circle treasurer reported \$422 sent to missions towards the allotment of \$500 to be in by April. President reported flannelette purchased to be used for White Cross

After singing of a hymn Alice Pilkington read Scripture passages based on the word Strength and read a poem. Marjorie Landsborough introduced the speaker of the evening, Mrs. W. Clutton of Stratford, who is the director of Mission Circles for Guelph Association. Mrs. Clutton in opening remarks emphasized the need for going on from strength to strength in the New Year as found in Psalm 84, verse 7. She related the organizing of the first Mission Circle in Ottawa in 1878 and cited the aims of Mission Circles to unite women and children in prayer and study of missions as well as putting before them the missionary claims of life, service and contribution. In closing Mrs. Clatton said we must be constant in prayer and service and be Town hall. A large and excited thankful for our great inheri-

After the closing hymn and prayer a time of fellowship was enjoyed with Mrs. Clutton over a cup of tea. Marg Baillie and Jessie Coles were tea hostesses.

Harriet Helwig thanked the speaker and those taking part in the program.

Venerable vehicles of a by-

county's imaginative centen-

nial projects announced last

Wednesday by the Ontario

Department of Tourism and

Antique stage coaches, buggies and sleighs - in fact,

most means of early transpor-

tation - along with horse-

drawn agricultural imple-

ments, will be housed in an

addition to Halton County

Museum in Kelso Conserva-

Information.

tion Area.

Centennial museum addition

is announced by government

gone era will be proudly pre- shared equally by the munici-

served as a result of Halton pal, provincial and federal

resulted in the election of Bill

Donaldson as-first vice-presi-

dent, Don Brethel as second

vice-president, Ed Woynarski

as secretary and Directors

James McPhail, Fred Archi-

bald, William Speck, Don Wil-

son, Clayton Hadfield, Fred

Mr. Timbers, in reviewing

the past year, noted each

member was active and pro-

gressive; resulting in a suc-

cessful year financially, social-

The association promotes

friendship, good-will, under-

standing and good times, on

The new president thanked

Press reporter will be John

the Rebecca Lodge for their

wonderful service and mem

Timbers, with auditors William

Speck and Fred Archibald, De-

legates to the Ontario Poultry

Association this year will be-

John D. Timbers, Ed Woynar-

Part of the pattern for the

summer show was drawn up.

The show, to be known as the

Halton Centennial Summer

Lawn Show, will be held in

Acton fair grounds Saturday.

May 27. The association agreed

to make the show larger than

ever and have a new rating of

cash prizes with specials in all

classes of poultry and pigeons.

Other details will be worked

Other associations and new

members are invited to attend

meetings and the lawn show.

The next meeting will be held

the first Wednesday in Febru-

ary in the U.C.O. committee

rooms at 8 p.m. A social hour

and lunch ended the year-end

Friendship fire

tor centennial

Rockwood - The Cub and

Scout Centennial Friendship

fire blazed high on Wednesday

evening. The Christmas trees

from the area were piled high

across from the Rockwood

crowd of children and adults

watched as the flames and

sparks flew high in the frosty

air. Hot dogs with free coffee

and hot chocolate were served

from the Town Hall kitchen

this Centennial Friendship Fire

The \$31,857 enterprise, to be

governments, is included in

the latest list of 15 projects

chosen by Ontario centres to

celebrate Canada's 100th birth-

Close to \$10 million -

\$9,776,914 to be exact - is the

total of joint contributions to

date by the federal and On-

tario governments toward cen-

tennial projects in this pro-

be sent out_across the world

by all Canadians every year.

May the light and warmth of

by Cub and Scout mothers.

out as the year and meetings

ski and Fred Archibald.

bers for their co-operation.

top of their basic functions.

ly and educationally.

Kentner and Ron McLean.

Install officers

The January meeting of Ebenezer United Church Women took the form of a pot luck luncheon. Mr. Leeman took charge of the installation of the officers for 1967 as follows. Past president, -Mrs. Horace

Blyth; president, Mrs. Malcolm Moffat: first vice - president, Mrs. Donald Joss; second vicepresident, Mrs. Wynne Dun-

Secretary, Mrs. Ronald Mo-Lean; treasurer, Mrs. John Kitching; pianist, Mrs. William Early, press secretary, Mrs. Ron McLean; program chairman, Mrs. Don Joss; supply secretary, Mrs. Sheldon Trousdale, Mrs. Don Joss.

Good cheer secretary, Mrs. Earl Ward: flower convener, Mrs. Arthur Diamond; cradle roll, Mrs. Horace Blyth; nominating committee chairman, Mrs. John Henry; manse committee chairman, Mrs. Murray Hayward; representative to Official Board, Mrs. Moffat; representative to Stewards, Mrs. Kitching; auditors, Mrs.

Joss and Mrs. Henry. Twenty-one ladies were pres-

Ebenezer Choir held their annual meeting at the home of their leader, Mr. and Mrs. John Kitching. The president, Mrs. Murray Hayward presided and was returned to her office for another year.

Since the secretary - treasurer, Albert Blom may be moving, Doug McLean was appointed to take over the duties of his office. Our organist, Sandra Blyth, is leaving us to be married.

At the present time, we do not have anyone to take her place. Anyone knowing of a competent organist might get in touch with John Kitching. The Sunday School held their meeting at the home of Mr. and Mrs. Horace Blyth.

-Sir John A. Macdonald used to tour the provinces by train, welcoming supporters at towns and villages all across the-country. He was known to have been at Milton. Does anyone recall hearing of him stopping off at Acton? We'd like to hear about it.

-School children are working on centennial projects.

manager

Bus shelter for children centennial project of W. I.

Mr. and Mrs. G. Henderson and family were guests of Mr. and Mrs. Elmer Archdeacon of Brampton for Christmas and the Henderson family entertained Dr. and Mrs. Milton Henderson and family of To-

ronto for New Year's. Mr. G. Henderson has displayed his "Century Farm" sign outside his farm on No. 7. highway at Silverwood. Silverwood Women's Insti-

tute held their January meeting at Mrs. K. C. Lindsay's on Thursday, Jan. 12. Miss Moore was convener for the current events program.

Mr. W. R. Smith, chairman of the Georgetown Centennial Committee, was speaker and gave the members an outline of the town's plan of activities for 1967: the use of Cedarvale School and grounds for their many activities; the Centennial Caravans coming to town

Achievement day

On Saturday, Jan. 14, the

Ballinafad Blue Bonnets took

part in their 4-H achievement

day in Milton. The girls took

part in the activities by mod-

ies for Various Occasions".

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey Hiltz

visited with Mr. and Mrs. Rich-

Sympathy goes to Miss Lu-

ena Campbell in the passing

of her mother, Mrs. George

Campbell, Georgetown, who

was once a resident of Ballina-

fad. Funeral services were

held on Tuesday at McClure's

Funeral Parlors, interment in

Dr. and Mrs. Clifford Reid

Master Ricky McEnery spent

the weekend with his great-

grandparents, Mr. and Mrs.

Fairview Cemetery, Acton.

have sold their farm.

Robert McEnery.

ard Shortill Sr. on Sunday.

for 4-H girls

BALLINAFAD

many more interesting Mrs. Lindsay poured tea using her 1880 tea service which the members enjoyed.

The Silverwood W.I. have a centennial project of their own, a bus shelter for the school children to be placed at No. 7 Highway and 22. It is painted yellow and was built for the Institute by the opportunity class at Stewarttown school under the direction of Mr. Jackson. This is the first of such shelters that the group have undertaken and more will follow as time and money per-

The Institute intends that no children should stand out in the cold and rain.

EDEN MILLS

Winter activities of club begin

The Silver Bells held their first-get together on Monday at Mrs. H. Gilbertson's home to start their winter activities. After the meeting a few games of cards were played and a social cup of tea enjoyed. Next meeting will be at Mrs. Will Gilbertson's.

elling their accessories, judging and answering a quiz and The sympathy of Eden Mills putting on a demonstration community is extended to the which was entitled, "Accessor-Rev. Joseph Taylor and family in the sudden loss of a son-in-Each girl was presented with law and grandson by accident. a 4-H spoon and a certificate Rev. Joseph Taylor is the of achievement presented on former minister of Eden Mills the completion of every two Presbyterian Church and Rock-

Church annual meeting held birthday, anniversary in news

The annual meeting of Churchill Church was held on Tuesday evening, January 10, with a good attendance. A very satisfactory financial report was received from the church treasurer and treasurers of all the other groups.

The election of officers resulted in Frank Freeman and Wm. Buchanan being elected elders for a three year term. The incumbent elders are: Smith R. Griffin, Chas. Thompson, A. Kerr and Leslie Swack-

Stewards are B. Leitch, W. Swackhamer, R. Denny, Ron Douglas and Mrs. Elva Will-

Auditors acclaimed were Mrs. W. Swackhamer and Mr. A.

A social hour was spent when the ladies served tea and lunch at the close.

Mrs. J. H. Wardlow and Mrs. L. Miron and two Senior Citizens of Malton visited at the home of Mr. and Mrs. W. J. McDonald on Sunday.

Those present at the home of Mrs. Wyne Roszell on Sunday were Mr. and Mrs. K. Mac-Donald, Miss Helen MacDonald and Mrs. Jessie Wilcox, Georgetown; Mr. and Mrs. Fred Brooks and Miss Florence Anthony, Limehouse; Mr. and Mrs. Elmer Roszell, John and Lori, Acton; Mrs. Frank Anthony, Shakespeare, it being Mr. MacDonald's 76th birth-

Mr. and Mrs. T. Rotz were guests of Mr. and Mrs. K. Rotz, Kitchener, Saturday, January

tended the Jr. Farmer's Provincial Conference at the King Edward Hotel last weekend. Mr. R. E. Goodwin and Mr. R. Craigie, of Port Credit visited at the Griffin homestead on Sunday afternoon.

7 for dinner at the Berkley Tavern, Kitchener in honor of their wedding anniversary. Mr. and Mrs. R. C. Kerr at-

Marambia in Brazil, the biggest ever, weighed 520,000 carats (229 pounds to you) and yielded 200,000 carats of gem quality stones.

An aquamarine found near

Pollock and Campbell

Manufacturers of HIGH GRADE MEMORIALS MEMORIAL ENGRAVING 62 Water St. North, GALT

Telephone 621-7386



This service will provide you with plenty of hot water for all your household needs.



A low monthly charge covers: installation of a modern automatic electric water heater. **wall** service and maintenance, including replacement, if necessary.

cost of electricity. Our staff will be glad to tell you all about this all-inclusive HOT



< ACTON HYDRO ELECTRIC **EOMMISSION**

853-2410

43 ALICE ST.

SAVE 160 5411 14 EVAPORATED DELMONTE DRINK

SAVE 10: JELLY

SAVE 17¢ COTTON W HORDO HEINZ RELISH

When it comes to low prices come to

SAVE 20¢

BOYAL GOLD

CREAM

FRUIT COCKTAIL 2 == 87c CHOCE CORN 2 = 37: SLOPPY JOES TABLE SYRUP 2 = 59 WHITE BEARS AVE IN- HEA ECONOMY BREAKFAST EGG ROLLS

OPANGE

JUICE

NOT MILK BAR

BISCUIT SPECIAL

SAVE THESE EXTRA

BONUS BOOSTERS

RECEIVE AN EXTRA SIR STARE WITH

RECEME AN EXTRA SAME TAPE WITH

DUTTOR MPLE PE

THREFT LIGOUS DETERMENT

MOTHER PAINCER COFFEE

MAGGOCK & BATTER ----

IGA

Supplied by THE OSHAWA WHOLESALE UNITED

HEALTH & BEAUTY AID FEATURES

FRUIT SALTS wir 89:

JUN TANA DENTAL CREAM - 89

SAVE 500

SAVE 200 DOG FOOD

SAVE 40¢ HAZEL BESHOP "77" HAIR BANDAIDS **SPRAY**

ORANGES

BANANAS 2 lbs. 292

Produce of U.S.A. - Can. No. 1 Grade Emperor GRAPES .. 2 lbs. 45c



MITH THE P PLACE FOR THE FEFRENS . 98 2 FEE MET THE word desired to the Broad

SUMMY MORN, RIMBLESS SLICED

SIDE BACON

CHICKEN BASKET BEEF STEAKETTES

MEET CHARLIE -Manager, who's always busy trimming prices to the bone! Charlie Says

This Weekend's Specials to Watch For Are -

nationally advertised 8950 mattress EXTRA PIRM Sealy Rest Confident deep quilting an Garde" and expelor Exists tiltus suspert **\$49**95 4

VALUE!

Cover formerly used on Sealy

Acton Home Furnishings

47 MILL ST. E.

Sage

253-0620

BELL LINES by L. G. Denby your telephone

Announcement was made a couple of weeks ago of Bell Canada's Centennial Fellowship Program. For years our Company has been interested in education projects, from the High School Science Programs to those at university level. And now, as a Centennial Year project, the Fellowship program has been established to support the further development of post-graduate education - one of the urgent needs of the Canadian educational system. I was most interested to note that the fellowships will be truly a Canadian program. They are for exceptional Canadian students who plan to do graduate work in a Cana-

dian university or college. Beginning this year, 1967, this program will be administered by the Association of Universities and Colleges of Canada and will provide four new fellowships each year to assist students to achieve their educational objectives at a post-graduate level. And, there will be no restrictions as to the nature of the studies the successful candidate may pursue. Preference, however, will be given to those subject areas which appear most directly relevent to the scientific, political, social or economic needs of Canada. We at Bell Canada hope that by commemorating the past 100 years in this way, we are also assisting some of the young Canadians who are the future of our country.

I've decided to make an addition to my list of resolutions for 1967. After hearing a brief run-down on the bewildering variety of projects which will help celebrate Canada's Centennial, I think I'd better take a deep breath and "go into training" for the busiest, most exhilarating and interesting year most of us will ever experience. From the sound of things no one should be able to say "I've nothing to do" during 1967. The difficulty will come in trying to select the most interesting of the nation-wide projects in addition to our own local celebrations.

Already the Confederation Train has begun its coastto-coast tour to bring Canada's story to 63 cities and the Confederation Caravans, which tell the same story, will visit 657 more communities. Ten teams of hardy Voyageurs will follow the treacherous, 3,500 cross-country route of the original Voyageurs between Alberta and Montreal. In the summer 13 teams of mountaineers will climb 13 of the highest unclimbed, unnamed peaks in the Rockies and name one for each province and the Northern Territories with the highest peak designated Centennial Peak.

For sport enthusiasts, the Pan-American games will be held in Canada for the first time - in Winnipeg, July 22 to August 7. The RCMP will stage special performances of their famous Musical Ride. And of course, there is Expo 67 - the fantastic spectacle of Man and His World being held in Montreal from April 28 to October 27. Expo people feel that all roads will lead to Montreal this year as millions of Canadians and their guests make a visit to Expo 67 part of their Centennial Year plans. While you are there. I hope you will also visit the Telephone Association of Canada pavilion, which, I understand, is even now quickly nearing completion. There you will see an exciting film "Canada 67". I'll tell you more about that in another column. Sounds like a fascinating year to be a Canadian, doesn't it? I hope vou enjoy just as many of the celebrations as you possibly can.